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Winnebago County Sheriff Gary Caruana is urging boaters to exercise caution while 
boating or using the Rock River for water activities.  
 
Due to a lower than normal expected river level, current conditions at the Rock River 
Latham Park are 4.7 ft. Rockford Fordham dam is currently at 2.22 ft.   
 
Com-Ed will be working to repair the malfunctioning gates at the Fordham Dam in the 
near future.    
 
Sheriff Caruana advises that the Rock River remains open; however users should 
exercise extreme caution for debris and low levels of the river. 
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